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4th March 2024 
                                                                                                                                             
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
 

Easter Competition 2024 
 
Every year St. John’s Primary School has a creative Easter Competition and in previous years we have 
asked the children to make an Easter diorama, gardens and decorate eggs. This year we will be asking for 
the children to decorate Easter hats/bonnets. In the past the hats/bonnets which the children have 
produced have been truly magnificent!! So let their imaginations go wild! Remembering of course, the 
Easter theme.  
 
A group of judges will determine the best hat/bonnets from the infants and juniors and a prize will be 
awarded for each winner and runner up. Try to ensure it is your children’s work, but there is no particular 
style or method and in previous years we have had some amazing and often very thoughtful winners!  
 
Your child’s entry will need to be completed and brought into school on the morning Monday 25th March. 
Worrall Road children please deliver your entries to the Year 3/4 canopy area and Lower Redland children 
please deliver to your classroom. Judges will perform their very difficult duties on the Monday and 
winning entries will be taken to the Easter Service on Thursday 28th March where prizes will be awarded. 
All other hats/bonnets will need to be picked up and taken home by the end of school on Wednesday 27th 
March.  
 
Please ensure that your child’s hats/bonnets are clearly labelled with their name and class and taken to 
the designated area before school starts on Monday 25th March.   
 
You have plenty of time to get thinking so no eggs-cuses, I carrot wait to see what the children produce! 
 
Kind regards 
 
                         
                                                                                          
                                                                                                                              
Mr Justin Hoye                                                                                         
Headteacher 
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